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M. MACKENZIE, REv. J. H. MACVICAR, B.A. (on furlough),
REV. K. MAcLENNAN, MR. J. A. SHANNON, (under appoint-
ment), Miss M. McINTosî, (trained nurse.).

The Missionaries' wvives, the native preachers, helpers,
students and bible-women.

HOME DEPARTMENT.

Increase.
BaucE..........Centre Brnce, " God's Blossoms " M. B.
BROOEVILLE.....Roebuck, " Happy Band," re-organized.

Life Members Added in May.
Mrs. W. Lundy, St. Andrew's Auxiliary, Peterborough.
Mrs. Margaret Muir, Avonbank.

International Union of Women's Presbyterian'
Foreign Missionary Societies.

To the Secretaries of such Societies throughout the World:
Dear Friends,-When we had the pleasure of meeting to.

gether at Toronto, in September, 1892, we agreed to form a great
Missionary IUnion, to interest ourselves in missions all over the
world, and especially :n those maintained by the Women's Mis-
sionary Societies in the varions Presbyterian Churches; we also
agreed, you will recall, that an annual word of greeting should
be sent out to assure our sisters who work for missions at home,
and also those who are working ii- the foreign field, that we are
remembering them, loving them and praying for them.

It is difficult to grasp all the mission work now done by wo.


